
State employees could get higher than planned 
pay rise

 Czech Republic 

The 2009 pay rise for civil servants will be 6.6% rather than 5% according to a 
Czech news report on a recent parliamentary vote. The minister for labour proposed 
the higher increase in response to current economic conditions and a large majority 
of MPs supported the proposal, although the finance minister was among the small 
minority voting against. However, the overall budget still has to be approved by 
President Vaclav Klaus.
Read more at > Czech news site (EN)
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